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 Molina Healthcare of Ohio has reviewed its screening and treatment for the Sickle Cell Clinical 
Practice Guideline. The current guideline is based on the National Institutes of Health. The NIH 
recommendations were adopted by the Molina Healthcare of Ohio Clinical Quality Improvement 
Committee July 11, 2013 and July 17, 2014. The Clinical Practice Guideline may be accessed 
from http://www.nhlbi.nih.gov/health/prof/blood/sickle/sc_mngt.pdf 
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